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Axinn partner Chad Landmon was quoted in The Center for Biosimilars 
article, "Developers Call FDA Guidance on Suffixes a 'Direct Blow' to
Biosimilars."

Click here to access the article.

https://www.centerforbiosimilars.com/news/developers-call-fda-guidance-on-suffixes-a-direct-blow-to-biosimilars

